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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

follow up of PEN RO CASE 0330 LOT 517 PLS110 STA. MONIA PUERTO PRINCESA
CITY
1 message

Jessie Frando <attyfrando@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 25, 2023 at 5:23 PM
To: "denr4blegal@gmail.com" <denr4blegal@gmail.com>, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Sir/Madam:

Greetings.

We have sent formal written follow up on the resolution  on the PENRO CASE NO. 0330 WHICH HAS LONG  BEEN
PENDING RESOLUTION/
please tell us  its status as the case has been submitted
for decision way back August 27, 2017

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. EUSTACIA V.FRANDO


